
August Sustainable Community Plan 
 

For more information, contact Marilissa Loera at (209) 468-3085 or electronically at 
mloera@sjgov.org  
 
Project Description: 
 
San Joaquin County Department of Public Works will be soliciting proposals from 
civil/transportation consulting engineering and planning firms for the August Sustainable 
Community Plan (Plan). The Plan will focus on sustainable transportation improvements by 
centering on existing and future community assets and needs related to accessible health, 
nutrition, education, human services, housing assistance, and employment opportunities around 
the August community. The Plan will focus on facilitating the movement of people and goods 
between job centers and the community through alternative modes of transportation. The 
requested services will include implementing extensive outreach, proposing complete street 
designs, evaluating circulation and making recommendations, and identifying investment 
strategies for future project construction. 
 
The Plan’s study area, in general, is bounded by the Stockton Diverting Canal to the north, 
State Route (SR) 99 to the east, Fremont Street to the south, and Wilson Way to the west. 
 
Services Needed: 
 

• Transportation demand forecasting and modeling 
• Multi-Modal Analysis 
• Safety Analysis 
• Hydrological Analysis 
• Pedestrian/Bicycle facilities analysis and development recommendations 
• Public Transit analysis and improvement recommendations 
• Extensive stakeholder outreach/meetings 

 
Projected Solicitation Start Date: May 2025 
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